
We revisited our scanning data through collaborative
dialogue. Check our our new action post to see

what one small action we can take and how we will
know it's making a difference in student learning.  




Next steps: Make purposeful observations to gather
evidence on how our "one small action" is helping

students communicate their thinking and
connections. 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADE 7s

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FRIENDSHIP! 

We had a wonderful day celebrating the Grade 7 students! Thank
you to families, staff, and students for joining us.  




ON THE HORIZON... 

Sept 6: First Day of School - Welcome Back
*more information to come in the 1st week
of July  

ÉCOLE ÉLÉMENTAIRE GILMORE ELEMENTARY

W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

27 - 30 juin |  June 27 - 30 

Our School Story

Follow us 
@gilmoregriffins 

Monday, June 27 Tuesday, June 28 Wednesday, June 29 Thursday, June 30 

Admin Day 
(No School for

Students)  

Pizza Day Reports available on
MyEd Parent Portal 

*see email 

Celebration &
Farewell Assembly

Thank you to the Grade 7 Farewell Parent
Group for setting up the beautiful and special

space for the grade 7 classes! A big thank you to
Gordon Wu for providing lunch for all grade 7

students. What a memorable day!  

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2022/02/one-small-action
https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change


A FOND FAREWELL....
Wishing you all the best - we'll miss you! 

Mrs. Tolman

Mme Canas

M von Hahn

Ms. Bains
Ms. Karnowski

Mme Hansen

Mr. Kumar

Ms. Bower
Mme Pikkarainen

Thank you PAC for the
wonderful snacks for Staff

Appreciation - we are grateful
for our continued partnership! 

*Please consider joining the
PAC next year!  


